

## **Banning High School Golf**

Home of the BRONCOS

**Building Character, Class and Confidence** 

100 W. Westward Banning Ca. 92220 Golf Office (951) 922-0285 Ext. 7201 Cell (951) 966-9399 Fax: (951) 922-2137

Head Golf Coach: John Stockham

June 2, 2021

Mr. Sal Cimbolo Chairman and CEO Friends of Golf, Inc. 9854 National Blvd.,#340 Los Angeles, CA 90034

Dear Mr. Cimbolo,

On behalf of the Banning Bronco Golf Program, I would like to thank you for your generous donation. We are extremely thankful and fortunate to have people and organizations like the Friends of Golf, Inc. supporting us. Your continued support of the Banning High School student athletes graciously received.

Banning High School and the other schools that you support are extremely lucky to have people that want to promote the game of golf. We would not be able to provide a quality interscholastic golf experience without you.

Please, let me know if you need additional information.

Sincerely,

John Stockham

English Language Arts Head Coach of Golf

Build Character, Class and Confidence



Home of the Bulldogs

### Hemet High School

41701 E. Stetson Avenue, Hemet, CA 92544

Kimberly Romeril, Principal Anthony Blake, Assistant Principal Cynthia Leon, Assistant Principal Timothy Poseley, Assistant Principal Zach Taylor, Assistant Principal Dave Andersen, Athletic Director (951) 765-5150 (Fax (951) 765-5177

May 14, 2021

Mr. Sambolo

I am writing to you regarding the generous contribution that your organization made to the Hemet High School Boys and Girls Golf Programs. We will be using the donation funds to purchase balls that the athletes in our program can use in their various competitions. In a year like this past year, your donation is especially appreciated as our athletes and their families have certainly faced some financial challenges and your group's financial support will ease some of that burden. We hope that we can represent the game of golf in a manner that will merit the support of your group. Again, we thank you and hope that we can continue to garner your support in the future.

Gratefully,

Mr. Gary Romeril

Head Coach - Hemet High Boys and Girls Golf



#### **BOARD OF EDUCATION**

Joe Armendarez Adam Perez Jennifer Quezada Mary B. Sandoval Marcelino "Mars" Serna

Randal S. Bassett Superintendent

#### A. B. MILLER HIGH

Dr. Dustin Saxton *Principal* 

Dr. Barbara Kelley Amber Knight Timothy Yelin Assistant Principals

Jeff Omar

Athletic Director

Monique Gutierrez

ASB Director

Nina Dela-Paul
Denise Key-Igbinosun
Adelina Lavoie
Robert Reynolds
Nicole Rodgers
Rosalie T. Salazar
Guidance

Telecommunication Device for the Deaf (909) 357-5018

# A. B. Miller High School

6821 Oleander Avenue • P.O. Box 5085 • Fontana • California • 92336-5085 • (909) 357-5800

### Dear Friends of Golf:

On Behalf of A.B. Miller Golf, we would like to thank you for sponsoring our golf programs. Your Sponsorship will provide for the purchase of uniforms, travel expenses and tournament registrations fees. Without the continuous support of people like you, we would not be able to reach our goals. Thank you once again for your generous support of our golf programs.

Respectfully,

Andrew Schile

A.B. Miller High School Boys and Girls Golf



March 11, 2021

FOG – Friends Of Golf Attn: Mr. Sal Cimbolo 9854 National Blvd. #340 Los Angeles, CA 90034

Dear Friends of Golf.

On behalf of The University of Arizona and our Wildcat Golf Program, please accept this letter of most sincere appreciation for support from Friends of Golf. Another year has passed and we are again very fortunate for your continued support of the wonderful game we share. Your generosity allows us to accomplish many goals we have set for the team. More importantly, we would not have the ability to teach young players of the game about the values and lessons golf provides. It is clear how important FOG is in teaching young people to respect the game. I have learned more about the organization's impact on many aspiring golfers. Our team and program will continue to play the game the way it was meant to be played and we hope we can represent a small piece of the FOG family. Finally, as coaches, we pledge to educate our players about the importance of giving time and talents back in the hopes they will someday grow the game similar to the way FOG has for them. We will continue supporting the FOG event hosted annually in any capacity which we are able. Please let us know if there are things we can do to help in the future.

Additionally, we release periodic installments of our tournament newsletter, "Wildcat Wrap Up" online so please email our Assistant Coach, Chris Nallen, at <a href="mailto:chrisnallen@arizona.edu">chrisnallen@arizona.edu</a>, if any FOG members would like to receive updates about Arizona Golf.

Bear Down,

Jim Anderson
Head Men's Golf Coach
The University of Arizona
jimanderson@arizona.edu
(520) 621-4758

BEARDOWN.